To, Date: 09/09/2015
The Central Public Information Officer,
PGCIL, Saudamini, Plot No-2, Sector-29,
Gurgaon - 122001.

Sub: - Information under RTI act- 2005.
Respected Sir,

Kindly refer your information No. C/CP/RTI/2015/118 Dt.
25/08/2015. In this information it has been mentioned that “A Suggestion
was made to Director (Project) with objective to ensure quaiity test
materials at site”

Kindly provide the copy of the suggestion made by Director
(Project) to mention the word “approved by NABL” in the IOM/ & ®r.ad ddr:
2014/1465 Dt. 20/10/2014.

A 1.P.O. No. 26F 060524 of Rs. 10/- is enclosed as RTI fees.

Thanks with regards

Your sincerely,
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" Prem Prakash Prajapati,
Industrial Area, Khurai Road,
Bina, Distt- Sagar (M.P.) - 470113



